
 
 

First year PBL at AAU:  
Coping with students’ individual challenges in PBL 

 

 
Tuesday 30th January 2018, 13.00-15.30 

 
Aalborg: Kroghstræde 3, room 5.149 – video to 

Copenhagen: A. C. Meyers Vænge 15, room 2.1.023 

 
Coping with students’ individual challenges in PBL 
 
We would like to invite all interested colleagues to a new meeting in the network on first year PBL. In the light 
of the presentations and discussions at the last meeting, the topic of our next meeting is focusing on students’ 
individual challenges in PBL. Based on presentations dealing with ways of coping with individual students’ 
challenges in PBL we will discuss this theme in smaller groups.   
 
 
13.00-13.10 – Welcome by the PBL Academy 
 
13.10-13.30 – Jan Holm Ingemann 
 
13.30-14.00 – Discussions in smaller groups 
 
14.00-14.15 – Coffee and tea 
 
14.15-14.35 – Pia Bøgelund 
 
15.35-15.00 – Discussions in smaller groups 
 
15.00-15.30 – Summing up (including the topic for the next meeting)  
 
 
Registration is required. Register here. 
 
Further questions, please contact Jacob Davidsen (jdavidsen@hum.aau.dk).   

 
 
The PBL Academy -  pbl@pbl.aau.dk  
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